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SATURDAY NIGHT MOVIES 

—6PM 

NO MOVIE JANUARY 2024 

Movies are held in the Swan Room, bring your snacks, lawn chairs, family 

and enjoy the movie.  Children under 10 must be accompanied by an adult!   
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Always call to confirm dates if driving a long distance.  We do our best to keep the calendar updated.  We invite you to join us 

for activities throughout the month.  For questions call 913-757-2151. 

As I have been thinking and planning for 2024 pro-

grams, the theme “Adventure Begins at Your Library” 

really resonates with me.   

Everyday is an adventure at the LIBRARY, might be a 

more appropriate theme.  I definitely have learned over 

my nearly 45 years at the library is it is always an ad-

venture.  It may seem like a boring, humdrum place to 

be, and it could be if you let it.  But doing things, plan-

ning programs, working with people and books are al-

ways exciting and always an adventure.  When I come 

to work each day, I never know for certain what the day 

will bring.  Will it be a fairly quiet day doing routine 

things? Or will it be filled with children’s laughter and 

excitement at a program? Or will it be an adult’s thank 

you for something we’ve done for them? 

Things have changed over the years, but one thing re-

mains the same and that is YOUR LIBRARY is here to 

provide you with what you need.  It may be the newest 

bestseller that Chris ordered knowing you love that au-

thor, or a family DVD, or an audio book to read on your 

road trip to grandma’s house.  It may be joining friends 

for exercise, lunch and fellowship as one of our seniors, 

or even special programs and BINGO on Thursdays.  

For the toddler, it’s a new “freeze dance” song at Tod-

dler time, or a new toy in the toy room.  For the pre-

schoolers, Miss LaVeda has a lot of fun, learning activi-

ties at story hour.  It might be the displays and bulletin 

boards that Miss LaVeda and Miss Angel do every 

month to keep our library looking festive.  We continue 

to offer copies, color copies, computer and internet use 

throughout the library using our devices or your person-

al devices.  The first person in the door today needed to 

take advantage of our notary service, so like I said, you 

never know what the next adventure will be.  The meal 

programs that we provide has been one of our greatest 

adventures that we have taken on, not sure how it 

would go and not sure where the funding would come 

from, but we have been blessed by our awesome com-

munity of donors.   

We continue to develop and fine-tune programs that we 

offer and 2024 will be no exception.  To start the year 

we are planning on doing a “passive” program called 

“Spice of the Month”.  We are partnering with K-State 

Extension (Marais des Cygnes branch) and giving pa-

trons the opportunity to use and sample spices that they 

may or may not be using currently.  Rather than buy a 

big bottle and have it sit on the shelf, you will receive a 

sample bag along with two recipe cards from the exten-

sion office with suggestions for using that spice.  Sign-

up for the January Spice of the Month is underway and 

you can sign up and pick up your recipes and spice at 

the library on or after January 2nd, 2024.  All we ask is 

that you try the spice and let us know what you think.  It 

would be awesome if you could take a picture of the 

“dish” you cooked using the spice and share it with us. 

We are planning a lot more adventures at the library, at 

your home and with our partners for 

2024.  One of those will be the Audu-

bon Nature Adventure Packs which 

can be used to check out birds & more. 

JUST A REMINDER THE ANNUAL  

CABIN FEVER RELIEVER WILL BE 

HELD THE LAST SUNDAY IN  FEBRU-

ARY, GET YOUR BASKETS MADE, . 

BRING BASKETS IN STARTING FEB. 

9TH.  PLAN YOUR CHILI AND DESSERT 

ITEMS AND JOIN US FOR FUN ON FEB. 

25TH 5:30-7:30. PLAN TO JOIN US!!! 
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Geri-Fit & Senior Meals Monday & Thursday  

Starting Jan. 15th—Join us at 11 AM for Geri-Fit, our chair exercise pro-

gram.  You will need 2 lb weights and a stretch band.  Following exercise we will 

have lunch for our over 50 friends.  On Thursdays we will have a program followed 

by library BINGO.It’s that time of the year...Please stay home if you are running a 

fever, coughing,  or have other symptoms that you might share with others.  It’s bet-

ter to miss an activity or two than to share the flu, covid, or other infections or viruses 

with the entire group and have several folks have to miss several events and contin-

uing to pass it around.   

January Menus (Subject to change) 
Jan. 15—Soft Tacos/Spanish Rice/ Black Beans/Fruit/Dessert 

Jan. 18—Hamburgers/French Fries/Baked Beans/ Veggie/Dessert 

Jan. 22—Chicken Pot Pie/AuGratin Potatoes/Cottage Cheese/Dessert 

Jan. 25—Chili Dogs/Nachos/Chips/Veggie/Fruit/Dessert 

Jan. 29—Chicken Patty/Mashed taters/gravy/Cottage Cheese/Dessert 

Children’s Room Scavenger Hunt...We will once 

again have pictures with letter clues hidden in the 

Kids’ Room and Playroom for you to find and 

solve the riddle!  We hope as you are on the ad-

venture to find all the pandas, you will take a look 

at all the resources your library has to offer in the 

Children’s area.  We have the playroom, the read-

ing area, checker/chess, easy readers, home-

school kits, fiction & non-fiction books. 

Miss LaVeda’s Preschool 

Story 9:30 AM in the Swan 

Room. Please join the fun. 

STORY HOUR RESUMES 

JANUARY 16TH, 2024 

Jan. 16—Snowy Snowmen 

Jan. 23—Igloo Home 

Jan. 30—Warm Soup & Hot 

Cocoa 

Facebook Virtual (Anyone) 

Story Times will begin on 

Monday at 9:30 AM on  Fa-

cebook Live and also on 

Wednesday and Fridays.  

Pick up craft packets and 

join the fun. 

1/15—S is for Snake 

1/17— S is for Soup 

1/19—T is for Tree 

1/22—T is for Taco 

1/24—U is for Umbrella 

1/26—U is for Underground 

1/29—V is for Vegetables 

1/31—V is for Veggies 

2/2—W is for Worms 

2/5—W is for Waffles 

Starting again Jan. 22, 2024 After-

School Adventures —STEM—

Monday 3:45-4:45 PM grades 1-5 

Children who are interested in Science, Technology, Engi-

neering, and Math are invited to join us in the Great Room 

on Mondays at 3:45 PM for our afterschool adventures.  Each week we will 

do some sort of STEM activity dealing with one of these aspects.  Some will 

involve kits and materials here at library, but each time we will also do an ac-

tivity that they can replicate at home.  

Jan. 22—Snowball Shooter       Jan. 29 Snowman Paper Plate Magnet Maze 

IT’S NOT TO LATE….SUPPORT YOUR 

LOCAL LIBRARY! 
The Friends of Library are a 501c3 and your donations 

are tax deductible (so it benefits both you and us).  

With the cost of food rising and the number of folks 

participating rising, we could use your support.  Your 

gift of $100 would help provide 20 meals for our pro-

gram.  On an average Monday we serve between 20 and 

40 meals, with Thursday being closer to 60-90 meals.  

Please consider a gift for your library today.   

Make checks payable to FOL Lunch Program and drop 

at library or mail to FOL Lunch P O Box 127, La Cygne, 

KS 66040 


